
Subject: New Vulcan Drawing Request - NSD - Baycreek Coach House
From: Jake Ritchie <jritchie@squierinc.com>
Date: 10/14/2021, 11:25 AM
To: David Bethel <ddb@davidbethel.com>
CC: Barb Alger <balger@squierinc.com>, Colin Squier <csquier@squierinc.com>, Roxanne Holt
<Roxanne.Holt@vulcanhart.com>

Good Morning David,

Can you please provide drawings for the aƩached Next Step Design project called Baycreek Coach
House.

Quote, CAD file, and snip drawings are aƩached. Everything is LP gas and individual connecƟons. Also
no condiment style rails are quoted for this project.

Please let me know if you have any quesƟons.

Thank you,

Jake Ritchie
Squier Associates, Inc.
301-762-3710 Ext 1006
301-762-2303 Fax
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